
Second Set of Students Complete Singapore Chapter STEM Program 

 

AOC’s Singapore Chapter conducted its Inspire Me, Start Early STEM Program for the second time with 

Henry Park Primary School in October. Twenty-five students participated in the second iteration of the 

program, which first launched in May with a class of 30 students. The program was supported by the 

Association of Old Crows and endorsed by IEEE. 


